
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

We have enjoyed another lovely week studying the topic of Sunshine. 

We have been digging for worms in the nature garden, spinney and 

allotment. We have loved painting our own version of “Starry Night.” 

Please be aware that we are taking the register at 8.45am each morning to ensure full teaching 

time can be maximised. We are keeping the staggered entry from 8.35am to 8.45am to avoid 

crowds waiting in the playground. If your child arrives after 8.45am the classroom door will be 

closed and they will need to enter school at the office/reception to report in late. Please also 

note that the year 1 e-mail page is no longer in use. Please send any queries to the office staff 

or catch us in person at the end of the day. Thank you. 

Please remember to send your child into school prepared for P.E /Games lessons. They need to 

come into school wearing trainers and a sports kit: t – shirt / tracksuit bottoms, hoodie/warm 

top and /or shorts. It would be very helpful if girls could have long hair tied back ready for the 

lesson. Please could we also ask that any ear rings are removed for the P.E. days. 

P.E. days for Year 1……… 

Mrs. Ban’s class – Tuesday and Friday 

Mrs. Pruitt’s/Droniuk’s class – Monday and Wednesday 

Thanking you for all your support.   

Year 1 team.  

Next week we will be covering the following topics…… 

Literacy 

Rainforest Animals – designing fact files. 

Maths 

Measure and compare mass.  

Understanding the concept of heavier and 

lighter. 

Reading 

Please continue to read regularly with your 

child and to record the reading in the home / 

school book. Encourage reading 

comprehension by asking questions about the 

text. 

 

Clic 

Add 3 :   4 + 3 = 7     5 + 3 =8    6 + 3 = 9 

Counting in 2’s, 5’s , 10’s 

Spelling 

Please check your child can spell the following 

words – a do to the 
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